October 23, 1944,

Hrc. Haro 1ld Reade, Coagch,
ﬂhmu-!intm Rural High School,

We are playing Rockhurst College in the Municipal
Auditoriun on Tuesday, Decanber 12. If agresable to you, as it 1is
to Roockhurst, we would like to matech your school with Rockhurst

High as the preliminary game.

_ We also have some games on the 22nd and 23rd of
December. If you would be interested in one of those games we
would be glad to have you pick your opponent - maybe Ward High
or anyone that you think would draw well.

_ Congratulations on your fine football game against
wawrence. I saw it, and it was a dandy. You certainly shuffled
your boys in an intelligent style.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education
Vmity Basketball Coach.
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